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There are many ways schools can show appreciation to their school-based partners. Remember 
to be specific, make it personal, and be authenic. Here are some examples: 

• Thank you letters, certificates of appreciation or recognition; 
• Student-generated cards for various holidays, i.e. Valentines’ Day; 
• Recognition and awards presentations on the campus; 
• Partner appreication breakfast or luncheon, appreciation programs with student talent; 
• Feature the partners’ name on the school marquee; 
• Presentation of school art; 
• Mememtos from partnership activities on the campus i.e. paint brushed in shadow box; 
• Submit stories to the HISD Communications department for the district’s portal and 

newsletters; and 
• Nominate partners for awards such as the HISD Volunteers in Public Schools awards, 

Greater Houston Service awards, sponsored by VolunteerHouston; Comcast Hispanic Hero 
Awards; 

• Give a shout out on social media. Many businesses and corporations relish getting a Yelp 
review. Create a profile and give your community organization or business a recognition 
review on Yelp! HISD Twitter and Facebook are other options.   
 

   
 

• School paraphenalia: t-shirt, cap. Photos of schools in the activity or with the donation. (If 
you do this option, may sure there is a signed HISD Media Release on file. 
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Campus Appreciation Program 
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Thank You Letter 

November 24, 2019 

 

Ms. Shirley Tudzin 
7726 Braesmeadow 
Houston, Texas 77071 

Dear Ms. Tudzin, 

The Houston Independent School District (HISD) is the largest P─12 public school system in Texas, and the 
seventh-largest in the nation. Through support from the private sector, community collaborations, and 
partnerships with schools, HISD is working toward achieving its goal of providing a quality education for 
over 200,000 students.  

We, in HISD, know the importance of our business and community partners, like you. Thank you for your 
generous in-kind donation of engineering books (valued at $2500) to Booker T. Washington High School 
in memory of your late husband Mr. Nathan Tudzin. We are glad that the students will have access to 
some of the materials your husband used during his educational pursuits and career. 

 

We really appreciate you and your generosity.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Caleen Allen 

General Manager 

HISD Strategic Partnerships 
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School/Student Artwork 

 

 


